Erin Stine 354 S. Gamble St. Shelby, OH 44875

Mid Ohio Educational Service Center 890 W. Fourth St. Suite 100 Mansfield, OH 44906

December 1, 2023

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to inform the Board of Governors of the Mid Ohio Educational Service Center of my intent to resign from the board, effective December 1, 2023.

It has been my honor to serve as a representative of Richland County on this esteemed board, and I resign only due to ongoing scheduling conflicts and not because of any issue or concern I held with the Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center board or leadership. I believe and support fully the mission of the MOESC, and will continue to be a strong advocate for their work after my tenure with the board is over.

Sincerely,

Erin Stine